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Fri 16th Dec 2pm End of Term for the 
Christmas Holidays 
 

NO AFTER SCHOOL CARE 
CLUB ON THIS DAY 

Sat 17th Dec FOOTBALL HAS BEEN 
CANCELLED 

Tues 3rd Jan INSET Day – School Closed to 
pupils 

Wed 4th Jan  All children return to school 

Thurs 5th Jan Swimming Commences for 
Class 8 
 

7pm Year 6 Parent Meeting, 
SAT’s, Sex Education & School 
Journey 
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From the Headteachers 

Announcements 

 DATES TO REMEMBER 

Carol Service 
 

Our Carol Service on Monday evening led by the school choir 
was a wonderful success.  The children performed 
magnificently and shared with the congregation an evening 
of carols and readings.  Children from Year 3 performed a 
moving tableau during the service and we would like to thank 
Miss Brown, Mrs Smart, Mrs Cole and Mr Kelleher for 
preparing this annual event.  Thank you to the Parents 
Association also for organising the mulled wine and mince 
pies which were enjoyed afterwards.  We also thank the 
school choir for all their Christmas performances over the last 
few weeks and all our parents who attended our Christmas 
craft mornings. 
 

Ace of Clubs 
After each Nativity this year collections were held to support 
the Ace of Clubs charity in Clapham.  Ace of Clubs is a family-
like community project providing transformative support for 
those who are homeless, vulnerable and otherwise 
marginalised in our area.  We raised a grand total of £810.24, 
thank you all very much. 
 
 

Parent Governor 
We were delighted to receive 4 nominees for the 2 vacant 
Governor roles.  Attached are their profiles and you may be 
familiar with one or two of them, to vote for your two 
candidates please click here.  We will close voting at midday 
3rd January 2023 and announce the new Governors on 4th 
January 2023. 
 

 

Congratulations to this year’s winner of the 
McGavin Cup for Music.  The McGavin Cup is 

awarded each year during our annual 
Christmas Carol Service to a child who has 
shown exceptional music achievement and 

commitment to learning through practice and 
performance.  Thank you to all who have 

passed on their congratulations to the family 
they have been greatly appreciated. 

 
 

And finally… 
 

We thank all our parents for the 
lovely gifts and cards staff 

received from the children.  We 
also thank our families for all the 
support you gave us throughout 

the year particularly 
 

 

 

 attending events and taking part in class activities and 
attending assemblies.  Don’t forget school reopens for all 

children on Wednesday 4th January 2023.  We wish you all a 
Holy Christmas and Happy New Year. 

https://forms.office.com/e/yrs7j53kZb


 
 

 

   
 

  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

Monday Dodge Ball  
 
There are still som 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CLASS % 

13 97.9 

7 97.5 

5 97.3 

3 94.8 

9 94.0 

11 93.7 

8 93.0 

12 92.7 

10 91.3 

14 90.7 

2 89.6 

4 88.9 

1 86.7 

6 85.8 

N 82.9 

Attendance 
Monday 5th December - 

Friday 9th December 2022 
 
 

 

 

Congratulations to Class 13 on 
their excellent. 

Whole school average 91.8% 

Child of the Week for the week 
ending 9th December 2022 

 
N Kayden G P 

1 Theodora D 

2 Yasmine O-F 

3 Ress-Dedie M 

4 Ana D J M 

5 Eleanor Y 

6 Freya V 

7 Ethan W 

8 Ethan W 

9 Maali P 

10 Lara C 

11 Charlie P 

12 Antonio B 

13 Rinedie M 

14 Eldana A T 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact one 

of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  

2 of 2 

Parents’ Association 

The Parents’ Association 
 wish you all a very happy 

Christmas  
 

And Happy New Year 
 

THANK YOU! 
 

We would also like say a massive 
thank you to all the parents who 

have helped at events over the past 
term and to all our families and 

friends who have supported these 
events by attending them. 

  
We look forward to your support in 

2023. 

 

Saturday Club at Corpus Christi 
School 

 

9.30 am -1:30 pm  
Reception – Year 3 plus older 

siblings. 
 

We have been running our Saturday 
Club for over 3 years and we are 
proud that it has been fun and 

successful.  We aim to develop your 
children’s skills in all abilities, from 

working on basic techniques to 
challenging those who have 

progressed.  The day will be split up 
so that children will participate in a 

wide range of activities.  Each 
Saturday they will have a dance 

session, working on fitness, strength, 
and flexibility as well as learning new 
dance moves and routines.  They will 

have a drama session working on 
their speech, confidence, 

improvisation, and theatrical skills. 
Throughout the day the children will 
have free time to socialise, and we 

also like to finish the day with lots of 
fun games!  More information 

attached with this newsletter and 
how to book. 

Reception Application September 2023 
If your child was born between 01/09/2018 and 31/08/2019 your child should be starting 
primary school in September 2023. Nursery parents need to apply online through your home 
borough for your child’s primary school place. This is known as a Common Application Form. 
Please ensure you complete this by midnight Sunday 15th January 2023.  If you apply after 
this date the likelihood of gaining a place at your preferred school may be significantly 
reduced therefore, apply online and apply on time.  

 

Yesterday the children and staff 
enjoyed their lovely Christmas lunch 
cooked and served by our wonderful 
Harrison Catering Team, thank you. 

School Photographs 
Today we received some of the orders you 
placed for your child’s photograph.  
Unfortunately, the second delivery has been 
delayed but the photographer is very happy 
for you to call to his studio and collect them, 
especially if you want them before Christmas, 
please contact Mathew 
Email: mathew@mhullphotography.com 
Web: www.mhullphotography.com   
Phone: 07894 951 763 
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